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Mayor and Council,

Regarding the rezone of 6620 Sussex Ave, Amendment Bylaw No.5, 2021-Bylaw No. 14300,
I am against the 30-storey high rise.

Make it 8 or 9 stories. Population is very dense, it's opposite of the street already has a 48-
storey building.

Thanks,
Fenzhang Lin (Frank)

#4-6749 Dow Ave.
Burnaby, BC, V5H 3E1



